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FADS: YOUR SCHOOL NEEDS YOU!

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are looking for new recruits to help build our FADS team and we hope that you
can help! We would be very pleased to hear from anyone who is interested in
supporting FADS in any capacity, including, either helping out at an event or behind
the scenes.

If you are interested or would like a little more information before committing to
anything, please contact me directly or via the school office. You may also wish to
confact Carly Norris via the FADS email FADS@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk Carly is currently
the only parent member of FADS and is looking forward to any help offered!

Who are FADS?

Our schools PTA (Parent-Teacher Association) is called FADS (Friends and Associates of

Denton School). FADS support the school by raising funds for resources, trips and school
events. This includes events such as the Christmas fair and school discos and resources

such as reading books and classroom supplies.

To continue to support the school and enrich our children’s school experience we
welcome all parents, carers and grandparents. The involvement you have in FADS will
be up to you: we are looking for full committee members as well as parents that are
happy to help as and when they can.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher
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